
Thank you for your interest in Coach to Communicate!  The Coach to 

Communicate program involves two parts:

1. A webinar to introduce parents to strategies that can be used to help 

their child improve their communication skills

a. To register – visit https://prep.catalog.instructure.com/ and 

choose the PREP Parent course.

b. Fill out the registration information (enter “n/a” or “none” for fields 

that don’t apply to parents).

c. Confirm your email address (look for an email from Canvas Catalog) 

and set up your password.

d. After logging in, complete the Parent Background Information 

Survey.

e. To continue to the Coach to Communicate webinar, scroll to the 

bottom of the page, and click next.  This webinar should take 30-40 

minutes.

2. Free, Individualized Parent Coaching Sessions

a. After submitting the webinar, you will have access to the parent 

training application and consent form. 

b. Once we receive your application, you will receive an email from 

our assessment coordinator, Wualú Altamirez. 

c. She will ask you to complete a couple of assessments, which will 

give us information about your child and their communication 

needs, to help us set up the most effective treatment plan for you 

and your child.

d. After receiving your assessments, your parent coach will reach out 

to you to set up a meeting schedule that best fits your availability.  
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